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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, January 17                   Newsletter #16 

Upcoming Events 

No School………………………..January 20-21 

Report cards go home……………January 24 

No School……………………………January 27 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
 

Don’t forget- NO SCHOOL 

on Monday, January 20 and 

Tuesday, January 21.  Since we 

will have a short week, there 

will be no new spelling words 

next week.  We will be 

reviewing and assessing words 

we have previously learned.   

 

Since today was the end 

of the 2nd quarter, our special 

schedule changes next week.  

We will now have art on 

Fridays. 

Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Art 
 

 

Homework  
Spelling: NO NEW WORDS NEXT WEEK 

 

Math:  Pages 69-70. Turn it in by Friday for 

Dojo points!   

 

Reading:  Read 15 minutes every night.   

  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: We read a new story 

called Mr. Putter and Tabby See the 

Stars.  We used this story to practice 

sequencing.  We also read stories 

about the life of Martin Luther King, 

Jr.    

Spelling: This week we learned that 

you must drop the e at the end of 

silent e words before adding a suffix 

that starts with a vowel, like in 

take→taking. 

Math: We are continuing to learn 

various strategies to solve 2-digit 

subtraction problems.     

Science:  We learned that weather 

and energy are related.  We 

tracked the weather to notice 

patterns over time.     


